




FEAST OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY-JUNE 15, 2025 
MASS INTENTIONS- June 14th-June 20th, 2025 

Sat. 5:00 P.M. People of the Parish 
Corrine Paul (Birthday) req. by Mildred 

Sun. 9:30 A.M People of the Parish 

Monday 

Tues. 5:30PM 

Wed. 7:00AM 

Brittany Harmon req. by Sylvester Julian 
Claby & Angelena Carmouche, 
Marilyn Carmouche req. by Greta 
Francis Davies & Ferdie Young, Sr. 
req. by Alma Davies 
Paul Senegal, Voorhies Wheeler, 
Alfred Lee, req. by Paula 
Forrest Domingue, Claude J. Domingue, 
Carroll J. Domingue, Luke Domingue, 
req. by Dorothy 
Suluke Locksey, Elzina Locksey, 
Hillary Locksey, Sr., Joseph Locksey, 
Shirley Francis, req. by Patricia Jordan 
Karl Malbrough, Sr. req. by Malcolm 
NO MASS 

Fr. Robert P. Pavlak, SSJ 
Fr. William D. Hogan, SSJ 

Thurs. 7:00AM Fr. Michael R. Lloyd, SSJ 
Fri. 7:00AM Fr. William J Levesque, SSJ 

Joseph & Betty Broussard by the Children 

BIBLE STUDY: On Wednesdays at 5:00pm, in the 
Convent. 

June 8, 2025 - Our Stewardship contribution amounted to 
$2,484.00; Dontation $200.00; Loyalty: $200.00. Thank 

you for your continuous generosity. 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS: June 11th
, Bremilin Minnix, June 17th

,

Carl Gibson, let us put our hands together for them. 

WORDS OF ST. KATHERINE DREXEL: Those who teach 
must leave God I the Heart. (Feast of the Most Holy 
Trinity/Father's Day) 

CONGRATULATIONS: to our Confirmation Students, 
Malaya Rose Julian, Tierra Monae Ozone, Jaya Prejean, 
& Eyden Faith Swanson. May the Holy Spirit continue to 
shine in you. 

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY TO 

ALL FATHERS. 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT COMPLIANCE: Continuing 
Education ONLY, PLEASE go on line and complete your 
certification, emails have been already sent out by the 
Diocese of Lafayette. 

BISHOP SERVICES APPEAL: This year's Bishop's 
Service Appeal Theme Stepping Through the Holy 
Doors invites us to walk in Jesus's mercy and love and to 
reflect Him to others. When you give prayerfully to the 
BSA you are honoring His sacrifice and His command to 
love one another. 

A Note of Gratitude from Dora and Family 
Thank you so much for allowing the second collection for 
my mother and family in the recent loss of our home. 
Would you mind placing the following note of gratitude in 
the next bulletin? 
We greatly appreciate you and the kindness of our church 
family. 

We want to sincerely thank each of you for your kindness, 
generosity, and prayers during the difficult time following 
the loss of our home. Whether you gave financially, 
shared words of encouragement, or lifted us up in prayer, 
we felt your love, and we are deeply grateful. 

Your support reminded us that we are not alone, and that 
GOD's goodness often shows up through His people. 
Thank you for being part of our healing and our hope. 

With love, 
Dora and Family 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2025: July 21-July 25, 
2025; Time 5:30pm to 8: 1 0pm: Sign up or give Today!!! 
Please Church Bulletin Boards for more information. 

HARD ROWING 
Learning is like rowing upstream; not to advance is to 

drop back. 
-Chinese proverb 








